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Uniqueness of Uganda


The award we presented to 
Mr. Andrew.


A Time To Honor

  We had the privilege to honor a policeman who had been in the Uganda Police Force for over 
50 years.  I met Andrew Agaba many years ago and really enjoyed listening to his stories of  
coups and life under Idi Amin and many other scary situations.  What I found was that he had 
been faithful through all those years.

  On May 1, we had a special recognition service for him and gave him a nice award to 
remember his faithfulness by.  At the same time we had over 30 police offi

         

       




A Time To Say Goodbye

  There comes a time when we have to say goodbye to our 
children.  It can be a lot more diffi
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  In May, Keila and I took Marcus and Kendra back to the 
US.  We accompanied them to help get them settled in the 
“foreign country” of  America.  They had the opportunity to 
participate in a graduation ceremony before settling in 
Eaton, OH where my brother, Andrew, is pastoring and also 
where my parents are serving.  They had to get a place to 
rent, drivers licenses (which is not easy for someone just 
arriving in America), vehicle insurance, a job, a bank account 
and many other things.

  We thank the Lord for the way they have been able to adapt 
to life in the US, although I know it is still a challenge for 
them.  They plan to attend Heartland Baptist Bible College 
in the fall.

  Please pray for them as they continue to adjust, involve 
themselves in the ministry at my brother’s church, and make 
all the necessary preparations for college.

  Unfortunately while in the States, I misplaced my passport 
and that extended our stay about three weeks.  We praise the 
Lord for how He moved in many different  ways to help us 
during this unusual time of  transition, trials, and new 
beginnings.

  We are happy to report that the work in Uganda continued well as we were in the States for 
these weeks.
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Prayer Requests

• Bible translation works 

in Runyankore and 
Lhukonzo


• Preaching points in 
Kishanyarazi and 
Kajwenge


• Church Plants in 
Kinyayobyo and 
Ribweryakyona


• Mountain ministry

• New Discipleship Points

• Health of  Pastor Eliab

• Marcus and Kendra to 

get settled in the US


Sending Church


        Calvary Baptist

    Church


1823 S. Miami Ave.

Marshall, MO  65340


660-886-9772

Pastor Rodney Haggett


Mission Board


PO Box 9

Harrison, TN 37341


423-344-5050

www.bimi.org


Africa Dir. Eric Bohman

Stay up-to-date with our 
brief  monthly videos on 

our website.
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in Uganda 

Matt and Andrew

The police men and women who 
came for the special service

Graduates, Marcus & Kendra
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